
As a precaution due to the COVID-19 epidemic, 

Management is announcing the following changes to 

recreational facilities operations: 

  

1. All performances, movies, and shows at the 

Clubhouse Theater have been cancelled. Summer 

ticket season sales are postponed until further 

notice. Persons who have purchased tickets to 

cancelled shows will be given a full refund upon 

request.  

  

2. Fitness center/gym facilities will be closed until 

further notice.  

  

3. All fitness classes offered at the clubhouse will be 

postponed until further notice.  

  

4. All dances offered at the clubhouse will be 

postponed until further notice. 

  

5. Bingo is postponed until further notice. 

  

6. Indoor pool is closed until further notice. Outdoor 

pools will remain open. 

  



7. No Karaoke until further notice. 

  

Management will make an announcement when 

cancelled and suspended activities resume. 

The clubhouse and other recreational facilities 

remain open at this time and patrons are reminded to 

adhere to the social distancing recommendations of 

maintaining a distance of 6 feet between 

persons. Management operates the facilities with 

your health and safety in mind and will continue to 

take guidance from the experts at the Centers for 

Disease Control and Prevention and the Florida 

Department of Health going forward.  

Management continues its proactive enhanced 

cleaning initiative in all areas of our facilities but 

recreational facility patrons must continue to observe 

the hygiene guidelines recommended by the CDC, 

including but not limited to vigorous hand washing 

with soap and water for at least 20 seconds.  

Please remember, if you are feeling sick or have a 

sick family member in your home, Management asks 

that you stay home and not utilize the facilities. We 

urge you to follow the advice of your medical 

provider, local government, and the experts at the 

CDC and the Florida Department of Health when 



making decisions that affect your health and well 

being. 

Please call the hotline at 561-640-3112 for updated 

information. 

  

Eva Rachesky 

VP W.P.R.F., Inc. 
 


